
 

 

 

 

 

 

Following the success of our 2014 Easter appeal, The Spartans 

Community Football Academy would like to continue our support 

to the people of North Edinburgh in 2015.  Last year, we donated 

over 400 Easter Eggs to our local foodbanks. This year, we would 

like to offer support again to ensure that no child in our local 

community goes without an Easter Egg this Easter. 

 

What can you do to help? 

Between now and Wednesday 1st April, we are hoping to collect and donate 

300+ Easter Eggs to donate to local foodbanks.  If you can spare an egg then 

please donate and make a child happy this Easter! 

 

Where can you drop off any donations? 

Any donations can be dropped off at main office at The Spartans 
Community Football Academy, Ainslie Park, 94 Pilton Drive, 
Edinburgh, EH5 2HF.  We will then arrange for all the eggs to be delivered 
to the foodbanks in time for Easter.  


